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Information Bulletin 
for Students 

 

EDINBURGH COLLEGE INFORMATION 
A reminder that SCP classes resumed from - Tuesday 9th January 2024.  
If you are interested in applying for a School College Partnership (SCP) course for next 
session (2024/25), applications will open online on 23rd January 2024 at the same time as 
the full time offer.  
Please speak to your guidance teacher or Caroline Steele for more information and/or support 
to apply.  
 
EDINBURGH COLLEGE SCHOOLS TEAM 
Midlothian Foundation Apprenticeship (FA) Courses 
A reminder that Level 4/5 Programmes (Automotive/Construction/Hospitality) will all resume 
from Monday 15th January. 
Level 6 Business Skills - will resume on Thursday 11th January.   
Pupils should be expected to attend their timetabled classes when their FA courses are not 
on. 
The Guidance Team 
 
                                                                               
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHYS FOR S1 & S6 MONDAY 15 JANUARY 
S1 will be taken in the Morning 
1c1   9.00am 
1C3   9.45am 
1C5   10.30am 
1L2   11.25 am 
1L4   12.10 
 
S6 will be taken all together in the afternoon. 
 
 


